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A New Building for the Faculty of Science 
 

The university council, headed by prof.Dr. El-Sayed 

EL-kady, approved that a new building for the 

faculty of science will be established beside the old 

one. The architectural and geometrical designs will 

be started as soon as possible. This statement was 

uttered by prof.Dr. Abd-El-Azim Mehna, the 

faculty dean and he adds that the university president asked his technical and 

geometrical chancellor to choose the team that will take over the project. 


